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kirk beesley <kirkbees@gmail.com> 
Wed 8/9/2023 6:01 AM 

To:Planning Department < planning@edcgov.us> 

You don't often get email from kirkbees@gmail.com. Learn why this is imRortant 

Hello 

Unless all the other trees are 100 feet high (which they are not) this monopine is going to stand out 
and look horrible. No amount for fake pine needles is going to hide this. This is not something that 
should be placed in a residential area. T-Mobile/Assurance needs to find somewhere else 

Yes this is NIMBY. This is very close to my property 

Thanks for listening 

Kirk beesley 
2337 lazy dog lane 
Diamond springs, ca. 95619 
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